

Croswell-Lexington Middle School

5485 E. Peck Road Croswell, MI 48422 810-679-1400 Bethany Davis / Principal Ryan Eugster / Asst. Principal

October 11, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians.

We wanted to share information with you regarding "upcoming" Tik Tok challenges that have been reported in the press. Although Tik Tok has taken down the Devious Licks challenge we want to relay this important information with our community.

Please see the list of upcoming challenges below:

October - slap a teacher

November - kiss your friend's girlfriend at school

December - show your breast in the school hallway/expose yourself

January - jab a girl

February - mess up school signs

March - make a mess in the courtyard or cafeteria

April - grab some "eggz" (theft/stealing)

May - ditch day

June - flip off the front office

We understand that young people are impressionable and can make decisions impulsively; however, many of these challenges would face extensive school as well as legal consequences. Please stress to your child that decisions they make can have a major impact on their future.

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to reach out to me at bdavis@croslex.org or at (810) 679-1400.

Respectfully,

Bethany Davis

Bethany Davis

Principal